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News from the Office 

Parents, please help us with the following! 

PARENT/TEACHER COMMUNICATION  - Please be respectful of the teacher’s time. 
During the school day, the teacher’s first priority is to teach your child. Teachers  have 
24 hours to respond to your phone calls, texts, and emails. If there is an emergency, you 
may call the front office at 469-7326. 

PHONE NUMBERS - Please help your child learn the phone number where you can be 
reached. Please check that your cell phone’s voicemail is set up and accepts calls. Also, 
as you change your phone numbers remember to update your child’s Emergency Card.  
There have been numerous times when we have not been able to contact anyone on the 
emergency card when children have been sick, hurt, or have not been picked up after 
school.  Children become very frightened and worried when we cannot get in touch with 
their parents.  Please help us with this important issue.  Working phone numbers will 
help us to help you and your child.  

EMAIL ADDRESSES— We often send out school messages via email. If you do not have 
an email on file, please send it to your child’s teacher so we can update our records. 

TARDIES - The bell rings for students to enter school at 7:15 a.m.  All students need to 
be IN class and READY to learn by 7:45 a.m. 

UNIFORMS - Cold weather clothes (jackets, sweatshirts, sweaters) that are worn inside 
must be red or navy blue (plain or with school logo). Socks must be white. Under-
shirts may only be red long-sleeved for PK-5. Navy blue for grades 6-8. No other color 
is allowed. Leggings can be black or navy. Uniform violations will be issued to those 
students who do not comply.  Please ensure your child adheres to our Alexander uni-
form policy. Thank you very much for your cooperation with this matter. 

February 

Students of the Month 

Pre-K 

Liliana Cardona 

Kindergarten 

Chelsea Melara 

 1st Grade 

Chelsea Posantez 

2nd Grade 

Rin Rowe 

3rd Grade 

Jesse Bermudez 

4th Grade 

Milena Ruiz 

5th Grade 

Jennifer Solis-Merlo 

6th Grade 

Julisa Carias 

7th Grade 

Aiyanna Howard 

8th Grade 

Cyriah Franklin 
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Teacher of the Month 

Ms. Cathleen Trulson 

Employee of the Month 

Ms. Gigi Miller There were no Asbestos leaks reported during the month of  January  2022. 

 

 

Due to Hurricane Ida Mardi Gras holidays are February 28—March 2, 2022. 
Students are off of school Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday (Feb. 28—Mar. 2) of Mardi 
Gras week.  

Students have school on Thursday and Friday (Mar. 3 and Mar. 4). 
 
Order your navy blue school jacket.  Now that the cold weather is sticking around 
don’t forget to order your navy blue school jacket through our online ordering system at 
jpschools.schoolcashonline.com. You can find directions by going to the Alexander 
school website and clicking on “FAMILIES.” Then, scroll down to “ALEXANDER STU-
DENT FEES.” Click on the directions either in English or Spanish to set up your  
schoolcashonline account. 



February   

 1 Early Release for students, 12:05 pm dismissal 

 2 3rd Quarter begins 

 4 Student of the Month Lunch at McDonald’s 

 9 Report Cards sent home 

 24 PBIS A/B Conduct Reward—Wear purple, green, gold 

 25 Class Pictures 

 28 Mardi Gras Holiday (Feb 28—Mar 2, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday)  

Mar.  3,4 Students Return (In person, on campus learning Thursday and Friday) 

 

 

  
  

LIBRARY NEWS 

The Library is now open from 7:15 am—7:40 am every morning to check out books. The schedule is as follows: 

Monday—3rd Grade 

Tuesday—4th and 5th Grades 

Wednesday—6th Grade 

Thursday—7th Grade 

Friday—8th Grade 

Parents please sign and send to school for your child to receive a Bonus Bone!!!   

Child’s Name:____________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Signature:______________________________________________________________________  

PBIS 

(POSITIVE BEHAVIOR INTERVENTIONS AND SUPPORTS) 

 

  Be prepared. 

  Always be safe.  

  Respect other people and their property. 

  Kindness shows we care. 


